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02 June, 2021  
 
 
 
Main Points  
 

• Return of Students 

• Compulsory Face Masks  

• Structured Work Placements  
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following today’s announcement on the easing of Covid restrictions in regional Victoria, we look 
forward to welcoming all of our students from Year 7 – 12 safely back to Loreto for normal classes 
this Friday 4 June 2021.  
 
Masks will be compulsory indoors for all students, staff and visitors to the school and outside 
where 1.5metre social distancing cannot be maintained. Students and staff from the Melton shire 
will be required to wear a mask at all times.  
 
Year 11 and 12 VCAL students will be able to attend Structured Work Placements on Friday as 
normal if they can. If they cannot attend the workplace due to restrictions, they will be required to 
attend school.  
 
We will continue to adjust our timetables and programs to accommodate the changing nature of 
restrictions and guidelines. Further information on school events and the rescheduling of 
assessments will be shared when more detail has been provided to schools. Consideration of 
student wellbeing will always be a priority in our decision making.  
 
Once again, we thank you for your understanding and support in these difficult and challenging 
times.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Michelle Brodrick 
Principal 


